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President: George Davidson called the meeting to order and welcomed members
and visitors.  He Introduced his new wife, Lynne.

1.  The Sept. General Meeting minutes were approved and seconded.  George
posted the Sept. minutes to the society website.
2.  Next Board meeting is Friday Nov 3, 2023, at 1:00pm in the Annex.
3.  Next General meeting is Saturday Nov 11, 2023, at 10:30am in the Historical
Museum 2nd floor Gallery.

4.  The September/October Newsletter was emailed to BCGS members and is
posted on our BCGS website.

Vice President: Kathryn Moss invited members and visitors to the Annex for
refreshments.  Also she passed around a sign-up sheet for members to provide
refreshments.
Treasurer/Finance: George related the Treasurer’s report.  Our finances are in
good shape plus we still have money in the bank.
Membership: Connie reported we have 51 members.
Webmaster: George posted the September/October Newsletter on our website.
Library:  Liza replaced the dilapidated old drapes upstairs in the BCGS Library
with sheer curtains to make more light in the room. What a lovely improvement.

New Business: We need suggestions for potential speakers.

Program: George, our president, presented a very informative program on Legacy
a software program for genealogy.  Handouts were available.

Refreshments were served in the Annex.  Thank you Pegge and George, Lynne
and Liza.  Also books were for sale for $1 and $2 and a table of free books and
magazines were set up for perusal in the Annex.  

Respectfully submitted
Linda Olsen
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